

Nov. 30, 2018

#### DRAPER 3



# **UPCOMING EVENTS**

November 30<sup>th</sup> - December 14<sup>th</sup> Donation Drive [Socks, Coats, & Blankets]

Saturday, December 1<sup>st</sup> Saturday School (7-10am)

Monday, December 3<sup>rd</sup> D3 Winter Choir Concert (7-8pm)

Wednesday, December 5<sup>th</sup> 7th Grade APA Rising Stars (12:40-3:30pm)

Friday, December 7<sup>th</sup> Spirit Day

Wednesday, December 12<sup>th</sup> 7th Grade Care Center Visits (12:40-2pm)

Wednesday, December 12<sup>th</sup> HS Girls Softball Interest Meeting (2:15-2:45pm)

Thursday, December 13<sup>th</sup> JH Girls Basketball Tryouts (3:30-5pm)

Friday, December 14<sup>th</sup> Term 2 Late Work Deadline

Friday, December 14<sup>th</sup> Parent's Night Out Fundraiser Event (5:30-8:30pm)

Saturday, December 15<sup>th</sup> Saturday School (7-10am)

For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at <a href="http://www.draper3.americanprep.org">http://www.draper3.americanprep.org</a>.

Also, don't forget to report your volunteer hours! Please email your hours to <a href="mailto:heatherlabarreallen@gmail.com">heatherlabarreallen@gmail.com</a>.

#### Rock the Socks, Coats, and Blankets!

Did you know that 30% of Utah's Homeless are children? Let's show them we care! APA's donation drive has begun! We accept new or gently used and laundered socks of any size, color, or style. Your students can drop off donations in their elementary homeroom or secondary 4<sup>th</sup> period classroom. Thank you for your generosity!



#### Student Check Out Procedures

Parents, please bring your ID into the school when checking out your students. Our front office staff may be asking you for your ID when you come to checkout your student. Please understand that it might take a few extra minutes to get your students and plan accordingly. If a student needs to be checked-in during the school day, the student must be accompanied into the school by an adult and checked in at the office. If a student needs to be checked-out during school hours, the parent/guardian must come into the school and sign the student out. Students will not be released from class until parents arrive at the school. For safety reasons, students will not be sent out to meet parents at the curb outside of regular carpool times. Please make sure the names of authorized individuals who are allowed to pick up a student from school is listed in the student's registration, and that they are prepared to show their ID. As always, when picking up your student before carpool pick-up times, please arrive 30 minutes before school dismissal to ensure the front office can get your student to the office before carpool begins. Thank you for your cooperation.

#### No Parent Teacher Conferences on Dec. 7th

Please be aware that there will be no Parent Teacher Conferences on December 7th. Our PTCs for this time of year took place on Nov. 16th. Dec. 7th will be a regular, full-length day of school for D3.

## Saturday School

Saturday School will be held this Saturday, Dec. 1st. Students should check in the office to see if they owe time for uniform infractions or look on Aspire to check on tardy infractions. Payment must be made in advance. Our next Sat. school will be held Dec. 15.

#### 7th Grade Care Center Visits

On **Wednesday, December 12th and 19th**, we will have our 7th Grade Care Center Visits. This event is split between two different dates to accommodate all of our 7th grade students. If your student is in Mrs. Neilson, Mr. Latham, Mr. Thorup, Mr. Andersen, or Ms. Daines 4th period class they will go to the care centers on the 12th. Students in Mrs. Clayton, Ms. Thacker, Mrs. Leitch, or Ms. Krill's 4th period class will go to the care centers on the 19th. The week they do not attend the care centers they will write letters to their grandparents or elderly neighbors. For the Care Center event, students will need to be picked up at school at 3:00 pm. They are expected to be in full uniform and need to turn in permission forms to attend. This will be a fun activity and we are looking for parent volunteers. Check your email for a link to sign-up! Thanks!

#### Parent's Night Out Fundraiser Event

Want to do some holiday shopping in peace? Or see a non-animated grown-up movie? Let us watch your kids! The D3 Ballroom and Dance companies are hosting a Parent's Night Out, **Friday Dec. 14th** from 5:30-8:30 pm. We'll entertain your children with fun games, crafts, and a pizza dinner. Pre-register at the D1/D2 front office by Dec. 12th for the best deal: \$12 for the first child and \$5 for each additional child. Registration is also available at the door for \$15 for the first child and \$6 for each additional child. Thanks for supporting our teams as they raise money to keep their toes tapping! Click here for additional information.



### Order Lunch for December and January

Dear Parents - The menu for December and January is now available! You can view the menu and order online at this link: https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/ A CHANGE in January is that we are offering the muffin and breadsticks EVERY WEEK! These are the 2 most popular items.

### Seussical the Musical - Thank Yous

Pete McGirr Jeanette Meisenbacher Leslie Parke Kristin Clayton Saren Fassbinder Katy & Daniel Cox Zoi Farmer Angela Challis Rebecka and Usman Mian Jessie Ortega/Beccera

Beth Whisamore Jean Hill

Melanie Jorgensen

Stacey Spainhower Katelynn Strong Jared August Taralynn Horton

Aly and David Sharette

Celeste Butler

# - Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

## Draper APA Basketball Shooting Clinic with Coach Barry Hecker

Barry Hecker coached in the NBA for 21 years with the Cavs, Clippers, and Grizzlies. He has been involved in basketball since 1970. He recently produced a video, "Create the Perfect Jump Shot," for Championship Productions. Coach Heckler has worked with individuals and teams throughout the world, and now he is coming to APA!

Where: Draper APA HS Gym

When: December 15th (Saturday), 10 A.M. to noon

Who: All 7th-12th grade students who wish to improve their shot

Cost: \$10 per player

Contact: Please email Bryan Durst (bdurst@apamail.org) in order to sign-up

#### 7th Grade Rising Stars

On Wednesday, December 5th, from 12:40-3:30, all 7th grade students will be participating the Rising Stars Ambassador Event where they will be learning the secrets of accepting invitations, learn how to be confident, practice American Style cutting techniques with food, and much, much more! We are so excited to have the students and their teachers there to participate in this fun event!

\* Note: This is a required event and will be included in students' 4<sup>th</sup> period Ambassador Hour grade. Parents! Volunteers are needed and welcome! Please watch for a sign-up via your email! Thanks!!



## **Builders Among Us!**

The Character Development office is looking for examples of builders in our school, community and world. If your student or someone you know has done great things to help our school, community or in the world, please let us know. We would like to highlight them in our school's weekly slideshow. Please provide pictures and a brief summary of what they have done to serve. You can send them to Ms. Eschler at aeschler@apamail.org or Mrs. Dailey at rdailey@apamail.org. Email us if you have any questions.